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In October, the reconstruction of Sputnik Hotel Batumi will be begun. Georgian and Turkish
architects are working on the project. The Hotel was purchased by the “Delta Georgia
Company” for 3.5 million USD in February of the current year. According to the information of
HairullahGunal, the General Director of “Delta Georgia”, a two-story VIP hotel, casino, disco bar
and health SPA fitness center will be added to “Sputnik” complex. The investment of 2-3 million
USD will be implemented in total. “We can say that it will be the only complex in Batumi where
families, teenagers and businessmen can relax and have fun”- was quoted as saying by
HairullahGunal. There are 59 rooms in the complex which cost 100-280 Gel. Besides, there are
4 restaurants, conference hall, 2 bars and a swimming pool in the Hotel.
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